
Florida Company Announces New Commercial 
Auto Insurance Policies
November 23, 2015

West Palm Beach, Florida based AC Insurance Services has announced the expansion of their 
commercial line of insurance. The company recently released new policies designed to cover 
commercial autos for businesses of all sizes. In correlation with the new coverage options, they are 
providing free quotes on their website for businesses who may need auto insurance.

AC Insurance Services works with a number of well-known insurance companies to offer customers 
the best rates possible. Agent Pete Steiner states, "We want our customers to be satisfied with every 
aspect of our service. We'll find you the commercial auto policy that you need, and at a price that 
you're sure to appreciate."

The company focuses on a number of commercial auto insurance types including coverage for trucks, 
taxi cabs, limousine services, delivery vehicles, and more. Steiner states that they can also assist with 
coverage for church vans, food trucks, and heavier equipment such as auto haulers, waste trucks, 
and dump trucks, among others. They can actually provide coverage for virtually any business 
insurance need, and for any size or type of business from restaurants and construction companies to 
retail and many others.

http://myacis.com/
http://myacis.com/business/business-auto-insurance/


"Our goal is to get you covered whatever your needs are," Steiner says. "Working with many big 
name insurance companies gives us an edge when it comes to finding the right coverage at the right 
cost." He says that since they work with multiple companies, they can easily find a number of options 
regarding policy type, coverage areas and cost, and that businesses have more options for their 
budgets when working with more than one insurance carrier.

In addition to commercial auto insurance coverage, Steiner states that the insurance service provider 
can also cover other business aspects such as worker's compensation, liquor liability coverage, and 
more. They also facilitate the provision of bond insurance for businesses, in addition to a number of 
personal policies from homeowner's to boat and recreational equipment coverage.

Steiner urges businesses in West Palm Beach and surrounding Florida areas to visit their official 
website at http://myacis.com/free-quotes/ to obtain a free quote for commercial auto coverage.

http://myacis.com/free-quotes/
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